
 
 

 

  

 

4 December 2018 
 
Dear Parents of KS1 children 

CHRISTMAS PARTY & CAROL SERVICE 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils will be having their Christmas party on Tuesday 18th 

December in the afternoon. 

As far as possible Reception and Year 1 should bring contributions of sweet food and Year 2 

should bring savoury food. A reminder that for health and safety reasons the food should 

be shop bought and not home-made.  

The children may wear their own clothes on the day of the party but will need to have 

sensible shoes and coats to keep them warm and dry at playtimes. 

Year 1 and year 2 children will also be walking to St Andrews Church on the afternoon of 

Wednesday 12th December to watch the Christmas Carol Service that the KS2 children are 

taking part in.  Children will return in time for the end of the school day. 

Many thanks for your support with this. 

The KS1 Staff 
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